
Arizona Roadrunners Chapter  
                                                           Outstanding chapter 2021, 2023 

January 2025 Newsletter  

ARIZONA ROADRUNNER OFFICERS: 

President:  Erwin Greven  
Vice President: Don Minton  
Treasurer:  Jeannie Greven 
Secretary:  Vacant 
Wagon master: Joe Padberg  
 
     
COMMITTEES: 
 
Newsletter: Erwin Greven           
Luncheons:  
Sunshine: Shari Minton               
Membership:  Erwin Greven 

 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE: 

Hello Roadrunners, 
I hope that everyone had a great 
Christmas or Hanukkah. It’s hard to 
believe another year has gone by. 
I wish everyone a Happy New Year. 
At our December holiday luncheon, 
we had 10 members and 1 guest 
attend. We held the election of the 
officers by acclamation since there 
was only one member per position 
running. 
Joe Padberg has volunteered to be 
the wagon master for both chapters. 
We still need a secretary; Peggy 
Merchant has agreed to take notes  
 

 
 
for us at combined musters, which 
most of them are.  
The 2025 dues are due in January. 
They are now $15 per year per family. 
You can send in your dues to our 
treasurer: 
Jeannie Greven 
1229 N Via Alamos 
Green Valley, AZ 85614 
 
 2025 Muster Schedule 
 
January 17-20 2025 
  
River Sands RV Resort. 
49960 Ehrenberg Poston Hwy 
Ehrenberg, AZ  928-255-5208 
All the discounted sites have been 
filled. If you want to go, I think there 
are still some sites open but they may 
not be close to the group; call and 
talk to them about still getting the 
discount. A couple have gotten it 
after the deadline.   
 
 
 



February 23-26 2025 3 nights 
 
Casino Del Sol 
5655 W. Valencia Rd 
Tucson, AZ 
We picked this again because at the 
last meeting everyone said they had 
such a good time, that they would do 
it again. Joe Padberg made the 
arrangements and we have 10 sites 
set aside. It is setup with our military 
discount of $195 for the 3 nights’ full 
hookups.  
There have been some snafus with 
the reservations. 
If you are coming to this muster, 
make sure you confirm that you 
have a site.  
I found the best way to contact the 
RV park is through email. 
 Alejandra.Hernandez@casinodelsol.com  

 

In the email tell her you are with the 
Roadrunners. Put in your name, 
phone number and email address. 
Make sure you get a confirmation! 
It took me 4 contacts to finally get a 
confirmed site. Mine is #47. 
These are the names that she has 
confirmed sites for as of Friday the 
27th: Padberg, Caruso, Fickes, 
Merchant, Greven. 
If you don’t see your name, and you 
are coming to this muster, contact 
the casino. 
 
 
 

March TBD  
 
April TBD  
 
 
2025 Western Regional 
Golden Gate Chapter 
April 2nd – 5th  
Orange Grove RV Park 
Bakersfield, CA 

Let me know if you have any 

questions.  

Vicki Utt, 661-203-1965 
utterosa@gmail.com 

 

SMART Caravans 2025 
 
SMART Caribbean Cruise 
Feb 8 – 17, 2025 
 
Louisiana Food and Music 
March 25 – April 25, 2025 
 
Venice of America 
May 23 – 30 2025 
 
Planes, Trains, Automobiles and Ships 
June 16th-July 31st 2025 
 
Alaska Bound Caravan 
July 1 – Sept 2nd 2025 
 
SMART Nationals 2025 
Sept 15-19 Mineola, TX 
 
Touring Texas Together  
Sept 20 – Oct 15th 2025 

mailto:Alejandra.Hernandez@casinodelsol.com
mailto:utterosa@gmail.com


Find all the information about 
musters and caravans at the SMART 
website: www.smartrving.org 
Western Region 
 

 

 
 
 

Happy RVing New Year 
Erwin Greven 
President SMART AZ Roadrunners 

http://www.smartrving.org/

